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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Wow Day - Tuesday 5th January 2016 
 
On Tuesday 5th January we will be celebrating our Wow Day for our new learning 
theme ‘Who has changed the world?’ 
 
We are inviting children in Years One and Two (and staff!) to come to school 
dressed as someone who has changed the world. Children may want to come 
dressed as an explorer or someone who fought for what they believed was right. 
Class teachers will be encouraging children to choose someone who they are able to 
talk about with confidence. 
 
If you need any further information, please don’t hesitate to come and talk to us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Jo Thorn and Tiffany Williams 

 
Key Stage One Class Teachers 
 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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